Walfred Andersson 

Walfred:
Hello Elena. I can inform you. will have a meeting in Malm shcool in this day. I hope studens from Olenegorsk can visit Malm in this yeard. In the spring 2012 i hope we can visit Olenegorsk. This is a idee. I hope you can respons this idee to my mailbox.I have some studens from Olenegorsk (Friends) in facebook.
I hope the best for all people in Olenegorsk.
Best regard Walfred and Heidi
